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Our goal was to create a place 
in our community for seniors to be cared 
for as though it was Home – treated with 

compassion, dignity, and love. 

Mazel tov on 51 years of exceptional care. 

Andrew, many people live a better life 
because of you and what you do. 

Thank you for being you.

With admiration and affection,

Roz Goldstein



Dear Friends,
It is our great pleasure to welcome you to the 2024 Fall Gala! On behalf of 
the Women’s Auxiliary, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your support of this 
meaningful event. The funds raised tonight directly impact and enhance the 
lives of the Residents and clients of Mozaic Senior Life through enriching 
programs and services. We are extremely grateful for your support. 

This evening, we are honored to recognize three deserving individuals: Patti 
and Alan Masarek, and Dr. Kenneth Fine. A heartfelt congratulations to all of 
you! As we celebrate 51 years of service to seniors, we say Mazel Tov to 
Mozaic Senior Life!

We also want to express our deep appreciation to the Fall Gala Committee for 
their generous contributions of time, talent, and support in making this event a 
success and to Ruth Ridgeway of Ruth Ridgeway Designs for the stunning décor 
that makes this evening so special, and much appreciation to the Mozaic 
Senior Life staff for their unwavering dedication and exceptional care.

We hope you enjoy the beautiful background music by our violinist and cellist, 
and we are excited to hear from Jay Cash of Auction Style Fundraising as our 
Master of Ceremonies. We have a thrilling auction tonight with many fantastic 
opportunities to support the Women’s Auxiliary—so please bid generously!

Enjoy this wonderful evening!

Warm regards,
Cindy Epstein, Vivian Epstein, and Vanessa Rosenberg
Fall Gala Tri-Chairs

Dear Friends,
We are delighted to welcome you to the 2024 Women’s Auxiliary Fall Gala. This evening, 
we honor Patti and Alan Masarek with the Arthur and Gladys Lunin Humanitarian Award, 
and Dr. Ken Fine with the Louis Lotstein Award for Distinguished Service. Their years of 
dedication and compassion have greatly advanced Mozaic Senior Life’s mission, and 
we extend our heartfelt congratulations on these well-deserved acknowledgments.

The success of this event is the result of a collective effort by many individuals. A special 
thank you goes to Cindy Epstein, Vivian Epstein, Vanessa Rosenberg, and the entire 
Women’s Auxiliary Board for their months of hard work in bringing this special evening 
to life. We are also grateful to the Women’s Auxiliary for sponsoring the Gala and to all 
of you for your partnership and unwavering support for the Residents and clients of 
Mozaic Senior Life.

While we celebrate tonight, we must also acknowledge the lasting impact of COVID-19 
on our community. The challenges we have faced together have underscored the 
strength, talent, and wisdom of each of you. Your support has been invaluable as we 
navigate these difficult times.

This year has also been extraordinary as we celebrated the eighth anniversary of The 
Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Campus on Park Avenue in June. As Connecticut’s first 
and only Household Model nursing home, our state-of-the-art facility represents years of 
research and a vision to be the leading provider of senior care in Southern Connecticut. 
Thanks to the generosity of our remarkable community, we have created a space that 
combines long-term care, assisted living, a fitness center, and the community-at-large, 
including the Jewish Federation of Greater Fairfield County — all under one roof, truly 
making it a home for everyone.

Once again, we thank each of you for making this evening a success and for your 
ongoing commitment to Mozaic Senior Life. We are deeply grateful for your support 
and partnership.

With our warmest regards,

Jon August			  Andrew H. Banoff
Chairperson				    President & CEO



Patti & Alan Masarek
Mozaic Senior Life is proud to present the Arthur and Gladys Lunin 
Humanitarian Award to Patti and Alan Masarek this evening, 
honoring their dedication to excellence within the entire community.

Described by Patti’s family and friends as the most selfless person 
they have ever met, her life-long commitment to volunteerism and 
helping others has greatly influenced Alan over their 36-year 
marriage. Over the last several years, Patti has been intensively 
involved with The Center for Family Justice. Patti and Alan served as 
co-Chairs of the Empower House Project, dedicated to the building of a new domestic 
violence safe house that opens soon, aptly named ‘Patti’s Place’. Alan was heavily involved 
in the project’s fundraising, and personally rode his bicycle across the United States, from the 
Pacific to the Atlantic Ocean, raising vital funds. She has also served as four-time tri-Chair of 
CFJ’s event, “Speaking of Women,” their largest annual fundraising event. 

Patti’s passion for helping others started at a young age, volunteering at a children’s residential 
treatment center in her hometown of Columbus, OH. She earned her undergraduate Bachelor’s 
Degree in Social Work from the University of Cincinnati, her Master’s Degree in Social Work 
from New York University, and embarked on decades of working with at-risk communities. Patti 
started philanthropic organizations in her early years and later, worked at several social service 
agencies involved in domestic abuse, sexual violence, and adolescent case management.

Born in Miami, FL, Alan was raised in Atlanta, GA. He graduated from the University of Georgia, 
and earned his Master of Business Administration from Harvard Business School. Alan’s business 
background spans 40+ years across enterprise communications, information technology and 
business, and financial services. Alan serves as CEO and Board Director of Avaya Holdings, a 
global enterprise communications company where he is leading its business transformation. 
Prior to Avaya, Alan served as CEO of Vonage Holdings Corporation. Before Vonage, Alan 
served as Director, Chrome & Apps at Google, Inc., following Google’s acquisition of his prior 
company, Quickoffice, Inc., in which Alan was co-founder and CEO.

The Lunin Award states that any individual who by his/her sacrifice, effort, and service to the 
Fairfield County Community deserves to be recognized and held up as an example for others 
to follow. Of special merit are those individuals who have furthered the cause of justice, 
fostered understanding between Jews and non-Jews, and made voluntary and significant 

“Patti and Alan are among the few philanthropists in our community who 
truly lead by example. We are privileged to have their energy, support, 
and friendship connected to our organization. I am personally grateful to 
them for their warmth and loving-kindness, and obvious commitment to 
Tikkun Olam – making the world a better place.”
Andrew H. Banoff, DHL
President & CEO, Mozaic Senior Life

ARTHUR AND GLADYS LUNIN HUMANITARIAN AWARD
efforts to care for those unable to care for 
themselves. Mozaic Senior Life knows how lucky we 
are to have the Masareks as part of our extended 
family. Not only have they become involved with 
Mozaic Senior Life, they have been involved in 
many volunteer service initiatives, often funded 
through their family foundation, the Masarek 
Giving Fund, whose mandate is to support child 
health, welfare, and education, but often extends 
to other worthy causes. Organizations including 
local synagogues and chabads, Jewish 
Federations, Jewish Family Services, ADL; multiple 
local food banks including Nourish Bridgeport; 
direct educational grants to deserving children from disadvantaged backgrounds at the 
University of New Haven and elsewhere; Hole in the Wall Gang Camp; the Jeff Masarek 
Center for Behavioral Health; the Crohns and Colitis Foundation; and multiple mission trips 
to Israel supporting the IDF following October 7, have all benefitted from their kindness and 
incredible generosity. 

Patti and Alan are proud parents of two adult children and a wonderful son-in-law, as well 
as loving grandparents to three amazing grandchildren, who refer to them as Gaga and 
Papa. They feel incredibly fortunate to spend lots of time with their family, including 
wonderful events and holidays in Florida and Connecticut, plus terrific vacation travel. 
They currently live in Milford, after raising their family and living in Weston for many years.

Patti and Alan are indeed pillars of our community. We are grateful to know them and 
congratulate them on this extremely well-deserved award.



Dr. Kenneth Fine
Our very own Dr. Kenneth Fine is this year’s recipient of the 
Louis Lotstein Award for Distinguished Service. This award 
was created to recognize leaders for their long-term service 
to Mozaic Senior Life as demonstrated by the devotion of the 
late Louis Lotstein. This is a very fitting tribute to Ken who 
has been embracing Residents, clients, families, caregivers 
and co-workers with the utmost respect, professionalism, 
sensitivity, and compassion offering extraordinary 
comprehensive medical care to those that Mozaic Senior Life serves. He joined 
our organization in August 2007, first as a primary care physician, then the 
Medical Director of the Institute on Aging and Center for Elder Abuse 
prevention, and finally in 2012 as the Chief Medical Officer. 

Ken, born in Glasgow, Scotland, attended Dickinson College in PA for his 
undergraduate studies. He earned his medical degree from the Catholic 
University of Louvain in Belgium. Ken returned to the States for an internship at 
New York Medical College and a Residency at Beth Israel Medical Center in 
New York City. After working in emergency medicine for a number of years, he 
was recruited to join Columbia Presbyterian as the first Director of Emergency 
Services at the Presbyterian Hospital. He was also an original member of a 
newly formed Division of General medicine of which he was an Acting 
Co-director for 10 years and rose to the rank of Associate Clinical Professor of 
Medicine at Columbia University College of Physicians and Surgeons. After 17 
years at Columbia, Ken assumed directorships of the emergency departments 
at St. Raphael Hospital in New Haven where he was on the faculty at the Yale 
School of Medicine as well as at Lincoln Medical and Mental Health Center 
in South Bronx where he was a faculty member at Weill-Cornell School of 
Medicine. His career in fast-paced emergency medicine coupled with working 

“Dr. Ken Fine has been an incredibly important part of the clinical and 
administrative teams at Mozaic Senior Life for many years. He has been 
instrumental in so many aspects of the lives of countless people we have 
been privileged to serve – including through the most challenging era 
dealing with COVID-19. Most importantly, he is a true gentleman who I am 
honored to call a colleague and a friend.”
Andrew H. Banoff, DHL
President & CEO, Mozaic Senior Life

LOUIS LOTSTEIN AWARD FOR DISTINGUISHED SERVICE

in academic general internal medicine, helped him 
refine the skills needed for a comprehensive 
approach to caring for seniors.

Ken, and his wife, Marilyn, lived and raised their 
daughter in Weston. They now live in Fairfield 
close to their daughter, son-in-law, and three 
grandchildren. 

As Ken retires at the end of this year, the Lotstein 
Award is a small token of our gratitude as we thank 
him for his enormous gifts of knowledge and 
expertise to the Mozaic Senior Life team. We hope 
he continues to fine tune his cooking skills, exercise 
vigorously with those weekend 5k runs, and find 
meaningful opportunities to volunteer with medical 
organizations, and perhaps even teach.

We thank Ken for his enormous and remarkable 
contributions to the entire Mozaic Senior Life 
organization and community. Congratulations on 
this well-deserved award. New York City Marathon Mile 20 

Medical Team 

The Fine Family



About our organization and our mission…
The overriding mission of the Women’s Auxiliary is to nurture, enhance, and  
support quality of life initiatives for the Residents and clients that we serve.  
The Auxiliary fulfills this mission by augmenting services, programs, and facilities 
provided by Mozaic Senior Life. Our commitment to support ongoing  
programming especially throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, was a priority. 
With the strength and determination of this group of women, we are proud to 
say we found creative ways for the Residents to have special treats, small group 
programs, and larger gatherings.

The Women’s Auxiliary undertook the challenge to create a place for seniors 
in our community in 1968. They were instrumental in building The Jewish Home 
for the Elderly of Fairfield County, now called Mozaic Senior Life, which opened 
51 years ago on October 15, 1973. Hundreds of women have been involved as 
members of the Board of Directors during its existence. Thousands of women 
have been a part of our success through Auxiliary membership, volunteerism, 
and financially supporting and participating in our programs and events. It is 
through their dedication that the Auxiliary has raised over six million dollars to 
accomplish our mission. We are incredibly proud of our contributions and 
knowing that we make a daily difference in the lives of the Residents and clients. 

Last year, as we celebrated our 50th anniversary of providing unparalleled care 
for Residents and clients, the organization rebranded as Mozaic Senior Life. The 
word mozaic was selected to convey that we are better, stronger, and more 
effective together. Each piece alone is beautiful, but when combined with 
other pieces, it is a representation of the beauty and diversity of the people who 
comprise our organization – Residents, clients, staff, and volunteers. In June 2016, 

Mozaic Senior Life opened The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Campus on 
Park Avenue, our Household Model state-of-the-art intergenerational senior 
services campus which includes Mozaic Jewish Home our skilled nursing and 
rehabilitation, and Mozaic Assisted Living, our traditional assisted living, and 
memory care residences. This innovative environment is providing a rich social 
and cultural experience for seniors and has changed the concept of “nursing 
home” forever. A full range of services are provided to meet the needs of 
seniors in the community, including Mozaic Home Care, Mozaic Hospice, 
Mozaic Adult Day, Mozaic at Home, Mozaic ElderCare Navigation, and 
Mozaic Adult Family Living. Also, the Mozaic Institute on Aging offers Geriatric 
Assessments and Care Management, and in response to an unfortunate but 
critical need, the Mozaic Center for Elder Abuse Prevention opened in 2007, 
the first in the state of Connecticut. Mozaic Concierge Living is our new Life 
Plan Community on Long Ridge Road in Stamford, currently in design and 
pre-marketing.

On behalf of the entire Women’s Auxiliary, we would like to thank the Fall Gala 
Committee and Mozaic Senior Life staff. They have worked hard to coordinate 
this wonderful evening. Their energy and initiative are very much appreciated 
especially by all the Residents whose lives are enriched and enhanced by the 
funds we raise through this event. We would also like to thank all members of 
the Women’s Auxiliary who we will rely on for help, support, and involvement 
to achieve our collective goals. Mazel tov to Patti and Alan Masarek and to 
Dr. Ken Fine. And sincere thanks for all they have done for the betterment of 
Mozaic Senior Life. 

Marlene Polansky and Sherry Sopin
Women’s Auxiliary Co-Presidents



1995 Carl and Dorothy Bennett
1996 Rev. Aloysius P. Kelley
1997 Anthony Cernera
1998 Sen. Joseph Lieberman
1999 Mary Young
2000 Marcia Lieberman
2001 George Lipton
2002 Dennis J. Magid
2003 Dr. Marvin Garrell
2004 Leo Nevas
2005 Rabbi Joe Ehrenkranz
2006 Bill Mitchell
2008 Kurt Hersher

2010 Roy Friedman
2011 Dorothy Nevas Freedman
2012 Joel Coleman
2013 Bob Scinto
2014 Simon Etzel
2015 Anita and Harold Rosnick
2017 John E. Herzog
2019 Kenneth Wirfel
2020 Frank Morse 
2021 Emil Meshberg
2022 William Sims
2023 Jim Bennett 

Mozaic Senior Life has been privileged to recognize and honor the 
following people for their commitment to our organization

Past Recipients for the
Louis Lotstein Award for Distinguished Service

2004 Lou Ginsberg
2005 Milt Schubin
2006 Nat Magida
2007 Bunny Kasper
2008 Senator Jonathan Harris
2009 Dr. William “Buz” Covey 
2010 Sue Angel
2011 Ginger Speicher
2012 Stewart Gross, MD

2013 Muriel Brown
2014 Lydia Gerard
2015 Sandy Young
2017 Jeff Radler
2019 Richard Becker
2020 Brian Miles
2021 Linda Lazinger
2022 Debby Hiller and Barbara Kauders
2023 Joan A. Kuriansky

Mozaic Senior Life has been privileged to recognize and honor the following 
people for their commitment to community

Past Recipients for the
Arthur and Gladys Lunin Humanitarian Award 

FALL GALA COMMITTEE
Deborah Accurso • Betsy Baron • Lisa Becker • Janet Freedman • Lydia Gerard • Barbara Kauders 

Lynn Flaster Paul • Marlene Polansky • Mazi Scherban • Sherry Sopin • Elaine Stibel • Sandra Young

DIRECTORS
Deborah Accurso • Betsy Baron • Lisa Becker • Phyllis Bernstein • Annie Block • Susan Bruner 

Marlene Fischer • Marilyn Fox • Aline Friedman • Marsha Goldman • Cheryl Green  

Karen Holson • Susan Kotlen • Lillian London • Sheila Merriam • Janice Millman • Lynn Flaster Paul 

Phyliss Rakowitz • Renée Roseman • Vanessa Rosenberg • Mazi Scherban 

Carol Shapiro • Greta Solomon • Roslyn Stein • Elaine Stibel • Evie Wiesner

PAST PRESIDENTS
Marion B. Ashkins • Muriel Brown • Joan S. Carp • Cindy Epstein • Vivian Epstein • Marilyn Flom

Elaine M. Friedman • Lydia Gerard • Estelle M. Glass* • Judith Goldman-Sonick • Lois Gorbach 

Debby Hiller • Barbara Kauders • Anne Kaufman* • Bess Kaufman* • Linda Lazinger 

Sylvia Lebowitz* • Barbara Leder • Marcia Lipton* • Ellen Hyde Phillips • Bettie Roberts* 

Lillian Rosenberg* • Shirley Newman Siebert* • Sara Spiegler* • Elsie Steinberg*

Lynne M. Weiss • Sandra Young

HONORARY DIRECTORS FOR LIFE
Barbara Berkowitz • Shelley Levy • Barbara Panisch  

* Remembered with love

Cindy Epstein • Vivian Epstein • Vanessa Rosenberg 
FALL GALA TRI-CHAIRS

 Marlene Polansky • Sherry Sopin 
WOMEN’S AUXILIARY CO-PRESIDENTS

Dayna Hayden
Director, Development

Beth Tepper
Development Associate

Nancy Bernstein
Development Assistant
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October 30, 2024 

 

I sincerely regret that I am not able to join you for the Fall Gala for Mozaic Senior Life to 

celebrate an outstanding 51 years of service to the community. However, I wanted to convey my 

appreciation for the exceptional work of this organization. For 51 years this foundation has provided 

premier senior care within Fairfield and New Haven counties, including skilled nursing, homecare, and 

long-term care protection. 

I want to recognize the remarkable work of Patti and Alan Masarek and congratulate them on 

being the recipients of the Arthur and Gladys Lunin Humanitarian Award. This award recognizes 

outstanding public and community service as exemplified by the good works of Arthur and Gladys Lunin. 

Through their family foundation, Patti and Alan have supported many noble initiatives including 

education, child health, and welfare. Recently, they’ve served as co-chairs of the Empower House Project 

which dedicated a new domestic violence safe house, aptly named “Patti’s Place.” I am proud to 

congratulate Patti and Alan Masarek on their work and for receiving this award.  

I would also like to applaud Dr. Kenneth Fine as the recipient of the Louis Lotstein Award for his 

Distinguished Service. His leadership has been emblematic of the devotion of the late Louis Lotstein 

through her activism and advocacy. Kenneth joined Mozaic Senior Life and served many roles such as a 

primary care physician, Medical Director of the Institute on Aging and Center for Elder Abuse 

Prevention, and as the Chief Medical Officer. Kenneth’s ability to support our communites, families, and 

clients with his extensive knowledge will be greatly missed as he is retiring at the end of this year.  

 
Finally, thank you Mozaic Senior Life for your work, and Patti, Alan Masarek and Dr. Kenneth 

Fine for your special contributions to the community. Have a wonderful evening in celebration and I look 

forward to continued partnership for the betterment of our community.  

 
Sincerely,  

  

JIM HIMES  

Member of Congress  

 

165 Capitol Avenue 

Hartford, Connecticut 06106 

 
An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

willia
m tong

attorney general

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

CONNECTICUT

October 30th , 2024 

Mozaic Senior Life 

4200 Park Avenue 

Bridgeport, Connecticut  06604 

 
 
Dear Friends, 

 Good evening, and welcome to the Mozaic Senior Life 2024 annual Fall Gala organized by 

the Women’s Auxiliary. My deepest thanks to Cindy and Vivian Epstein, and Vanessa Rosenberg, 

for their leadership in organizing this wonderful event and for bringing everyone together for this 

memorable evening. 

 
 

For over 51 years, Mozaic Senior Life has been a leader in providing quality, skilled care to 

seniors. With extraordinary support from the communities it serves, Mozaic Senior Life has 

developed an incredible, talented team of caregivers to provide the highest level of care and broadest 

range of services while emphasizing the individual needs of each patient and resident. Guided by the 

basic tenets of Jewish traditions, the staff of Mozaic Senior Life embraces its se
ven core values – 

justice, respect, love of peace, repairing the world, caring for the sick, compassion and truth, and 

righteous acts – to carry out their mission of providing the highest possible quality of life to their 

community’s elderly. 

 This year, the Women’s Auxiliary and Mozaic Senior Life honors the contributions and 

service of three extraordinary individuals: Patti and Alan Masarek, and Dr. Kenneth Fine. As this 

year’s recipients of the Arthur and Gladys Lunin Humanitarian Award, Patti and Alan are 

recognized for their extraordinary leadership, generosity, and support of numerous worthy causes in 

benefit of their community. At the same time, Dr. Kenneth Fine, this year’s recipients of the Louis 

Lotstein Award for Distinguished Service, is recognized for his extensive career as a physician with 

Mozaic Senior Life providing extraordinary, compassionate care to his many patients, and I join with 

others in wishing him well in his retirement. 

 Please join me in congratulating this year’s honorees for their extraordinary contributions 

and service to Mozaic Senior Life, and for their well-deserved recognition. Most importantly, join 

me in celebrating this year’s Fall gala with friends and family as we look ahead to many more years 

of extraordinary and exemplary caregiving and support for our elderly. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Very Truly Yours, 

 
          

          
          

          
          

          
  

          
          

          
          

          
          

          
          

     
 
WILLIAM TONG 





www.bltliveworkplay.com

Love Where You Live

Building and Land Technology congratulates 
Patti & Alan Masarek and Dr. Ken Fine as 

honorees of Mozaic Senior Life.



Building 
Community, 
One Meal  
at a Time.

Morrison Living is proud to provide inspired dining, wellness, and hospitality 
services to Mozaic Senior Life and over 500 senior living communities 

across the country. 

Our clients – and their valued residents – depend on us for a consistent 
service experience that makes everyday living the best it can be.

One Marina Park Dr.
STE 702  
Boston, MA 02210

833 422 5484 
info@ccl-hg.com 
www.ccl-hg.com



Morrison ad to follow

ARCHITECTURE
INTERIOR DESIGN

STRATEGIC VISIONING
MASTER PLANNING

www.perkinseastman.com

Trust is everything, and it is
in everything we do.

You Can Count On PharmScript
Through innovative technology, a service-

oriented mindset, and rigorous quality assurance, 

PharmScript delivers a seamless pharmacy 

experience to help clients deliver patient-

centered care that is efficient and cost effective.

PHARMACY LOCATIONS 

Call us at (888) 319-1818 or visit us at pharmscript.com to see why

thousands of long-term care facilities trust PharmScript.

Somerset, NJ
Pittsburgh, PA
Vestal, NY
East Berlin, CT
Tampa, FL
Tyler, TX
Katy, TX
Morrisville, NC
Macon, GA
Livonia, MI

Indianapolis, IN
Columbus, OH
Marlborough, MA
Sunrise, FL
Columbia, MD
Lebanon, TN
Abilene, TX
Burr Ridge, IL
Lenexa, KS
Urbandale, IA



To those who came before us, 
and to those who will follow in 

our footsteps, we thank you for all 
you have done and will continue 

to do for Mozaic Senior Life.

Marlene & Mark Polansky
Sherry & Mark Sopin

Congratulations to our honorees, 
Patti and Alan Masarek 

and Dr. Ken Fine. 
Our community is substantially

 better because of their service 
and commitment.

Anita & Hal Rosnick



BUILDING QUALITY OF LIFE

KBE has been a proud supporter of Mozaic Senior Life since our first project
13 years ago, The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Campus in Bridgeport.

We are honored to be part of the planning for Mozaic Senior Life’s future growth 
with the upcoming Concierge Living Community in Stamford, CT.

Rendering courtesy of Perkins Eastman

76 BATTERSON PARK RD, FARMINGTON, CT 06032  ·  860.284.7110  ·  KBEBUILDING.COM

THE KADDEN GROUP 
AT MORGAN STANLEY

THE STEINBERG FORMAN GROUP
AT MORGAN STANLEY



Amazing individuals 
making a difference.

Thank you 
on so many levels.

Diana, Rachel, and Jon August



Patti and Alan,
Your unwavering commitment to the community 
through your volunteer efforts and support is truly
 exceptional. We are honored to be part of your 
generosity and excited to celebrate you tonight.

 
Ken,

Your remarkable 17-year career at Mozaic Senior 
Life is a testament to your dedication. The care and 

compassion you’ve shown to Residents, clients, 
and families reflect your character as a skilled and 
kind individual. We feel privileged to have had you 

on our team, and you will be greatly missed.
 

Tonight, we gather to celebrate and express 
our heartfelt gratitude to all of you.

Andrew H. Banoff  
&Adriana I. Campos

Mazel Tov Patti and Alan!

Your love and commitment 
to the community is inspiring.

Love,
Debbie & Rick



Congratulations 
to our honorees.

Linda & Sam Lazinger

תודה רבה
Mozaic Senior Life

Toby & Emil Meshberg



Thanks to Patti and Alan 
for their continued support of 

Mozaic Senior Life.

Thanks to Ken for all 
his years of dedicated service 

to our organization.

Congratulations to you all!

Sharon & Brian Miles

Congratulations to Dr. Fine 
on this well-earned honor.

We are so grateful to you, Dr. Ostroff, 
and the entire staff of 

Mozaic Senior Life for the 
wonderful care our mother Elaine 

received these past few years. 
She felt safe and loved every day.

Renée & Ron Noren



Congratulations 
to the Honorees

Jeff & Loretta Radler
Lou & Marcia Radler

and our partners at 
Chessco Industries

Congratulations to this year’s 
honorees, Patti and Alan Masarek 

and Dr. Kenneth Fine 
and for all the volunteers and staff 

of Mozaic Senior Life for all their 
dedication and hard work.

Vanessa & Jerry Rosenberg



With congratulations to the 
honorees and with sincere 

appreciation of the dedicated 
volunteer leadership and 

outstanding professional staff 
of this vital Jewish organization 

in our community.

Linda  & Len Russ

Heartfelt thanks to Dr. Ken Fine 
for his years of service 

to the Mozaic community.

Ken Wirfel & June Eichbaum



When you’re in turbulent     
waters, 

Celtic lights the way. 

Let’s discuss how Celtic can guide you safely to smooth seas. 

www.celticconsulting.org 

Celtic Consulting is a post-acute care advisory firm, delivering operational,          
clinical, and financial support to health care providers. 

For twenty years, Celtic has supported clients to: 

 Optimize reimbursement under the PDPM payment system 
 Increase CMI rates, improve capture of CMI data and Medicaid revenue 
 Improve and maintain Five-Star Quality Ratings 
 Advance MDS assessment accuracy  
 Reveal barriers and factors contributing to reimbursement success, through 

revenue cycle  assessment 
 Confidently navigate their State Department of Health Annual Survey 
 Improve conformance with State and Federal regulations 
 Collect millions of dollars of outstanding revenue  

Celtic’s CEO also founded MDSRescue. MDSRescue provides remote interim MDS 
completion services to facilities nationwide.  

www.mdsrescue.com 



achievement

We’re a proud sponsor of Mozaic 
Senior Life and their mission.
We help build the confidence to thrive so you can continue to explore 
your limitless potential.

Business Insurance
Employee Health & Benefits
Private Client Services
Retirement & Wealth

Meet Marsh  
McLennan Agency
MarshMMA.com

d/b/a in California as Marsh & McLennan Insurance Agency LLC; CA Insurance Lic: 
0H18131. Copyright © 2024 Marsh & McLennan Agency LLC. All rights reserved.



• FINANCIAL RESTRUCTURINGS

• COMMERCIAL BANKRUPTCY

• WORKOUTS / REORGANIZATIONS

• COMMERCIAL LITIGATION

• SECURITIES LITIGATION

• FINRA ARBITRATIONS

For over 50 years, Zeisler & Zeisler has provided local and regional representation that 
empowers our clients to overcome obstacles and seize opportunities.  

Zeisler & Zeisler congratulates the honorees
Patti & Alan Masarek and Dr. Kenneth Fine; and 

proudly supports Mozaic Senior Life and the
 Women’s Auxiliary Fall Gala.

_______________________________________

10 Middle St, 15th Fl; Bridgeport, CT  06604        203 368 4234

WWW.ZEISLAW.COM
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Congratulations and thank you to the 
honorees,  

Patti and Alan Masarek  
for your outstanding community service  

and to 
Dr. Kenneth Fine  

for your years of dedication to our Elders. 
We Appreciate You! 

David Pataky and Sherri Steeneck 



Congratulations, Dr. Fine!
 

We are honored to celebrate your 17 years of dedicated 
service to our community. Your commitment to caring for 
the elderly in their time of need and offering comfort to 
their families has been truly remarkable. Your exemplary 

skills and compassionate care have made a lasting 
impact, and our community is incredibly fortunate to have 

had such an outstanding physician.
 

As you embark on your well-deserved retirement, we want 
to extend our heartfelt gratitude and best wishes for the 

future. May your retirement be filled with joy and fulfillment!
 

Additionally, we would like to congratulate 
Patti and Alan Masarek and thank you both for your 

unwavering dedication to our community.

Mrs. Laura Miller & Dr. Jesse Cohen
Dr. Vittoria Gassman & Mr. Robert Neumann

Dr. Pamela Hoffman
Dr. Allison Ostroff & Mr. Jonathan Ostroff

It is our pleasure to honor 
and pay tribute to 

Patti and Alan Masarek 
and Dr. Kenneth Fine. 

Thank you for your service 
and commitment.

Muriel Brown,
Debby & Arthur Hiller



Congratulations to the Masarek Family!

We honor Patti and Alan for receiving the 
Arthur and Gladys Lunin Humanitarian Award!

Your commitment to public and 
community service through the 
Masarek Family Foundation has 

profoundly impacted countless lives.

Thank you for making our communities 
safer, loved, healthier, and happier. 

Your dedication inspires us all.

Hugs,

Janet  Freedman
Dood Freedman

Congratulations to 
Patti, Alan, and Ken. 

May they go 
from strength to strength.

Laurie & Jeffrey Gross



Mazel Tov to Patti and Alan. 
We are so proud of you, 
and so proud of all the 

good work you do. 

We love you so much,
Andy, Carrie, and Marissa Madison

In honor of Mozaic Senior Life 
and all its administrators 

and staff with appreciation 
for all you do for our 

most vulnerable elders.

Meryl & David Gordon
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In honor of Patti and Alan Masarek for your outstanding
commitment to public and community service

&
Our heartfelt appreciation to Dr. Kenneth Fine for your many years

of distinguished service and leadership

May you continue to be sources of strength for our community

Three generations of the Green family
have served the community

with compassion, understanding, and
dignity for over 75 years.
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Congratulations to 
Patti and Alan Masarek 
and Dr. Kenneth Fine. 

In sincere gratitude
 for your tireless efforts 

and unwavering support 
for the community. 

Barbara & Alan Phillips
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A heartfelt Mazal Tov to

Patti & Alan Mazarek
Dr. Kenneth Fine 

as honorees of the 
Women’s Auxiliary of Mozaic Senior Life

2024 Fall Gala

Rabbi Colin Brodie  •  Rabbi Joshua Ratner 
President Linda Shames

1200 Fairfield Woods Road, Fairfield, CT 06825 
203-374-5544  •  orhadashct.org



Elayne and James Schoke Jewish Family Service 
cordially thanks 

Mozaic Senior Life  
for their partnership in the Hirsch Kosher Home Delivered Meal Program  

and joins Mozaic Senior Life in honoring   

Patti and Alan Masarek 
recipients of the Arthur and Gladys Lunin Humanitarian Award 

 

Dr. Kenneth Fine  
recipient of the Louis Lotstein Award for Distinguished Service  

Anachnu Holocaust Survivor Services  
 
Kuriansky Family Counseling Program 
 
Case Management  
and Japha Family Emergency Assistance Program 
 
Home Companion Program 
 
Geriatric Care Management Program 
 
Grecia and Ron Gross Jewish Family Life Education 
 
Freedberg Family Kosher Food Pantry 
 
Pamela and Michael Hirsch 
Kosher Home Delivered Meals 
 
Kosher Mobile Food Pantry 
 
Brain Fitness 
 
Joan and Ben Zinbarg 
Camp Scholarship Program 

Serving Stamford, Westport, Bridgeport, and Upper Fairfield County 

196 Greyrock Place, Stamford, Connecticut 

2452 Black Rock Turnpike, Suite 2, Fairfield, CT 06825  
 

203-921-4161 

www.ctjfs.org 

KEN NEUHAUS  MATT GREENBERG
Board Chair   President & CEO 
 



Congratulations to  
Mozaic Senior Life  
Caring for Seniors for over 50 Years

Congratulations to
PATTI & ALAN MASAREK 

and DR. KEN FINE 

as honorees of the 
Women’s Auxiliary of Mozaic Senior Life 

Fall Gala 2024 

350 Boston Post Road • Milford, CT 06460 • Phone: (203) 204-6775
info@valentinesdiamondcenter.com • valentinesdiamondcenter.com



Congratulations
to all recipients!

Congratulations to this year’s honorees, 
Patti and Alan Masarek and Dr. Ken Fine.

Marlene & Bob Fischer

Virginia & Joel Giuffre

To our lifelong friends, Patti and Alan,

We are so proud of your philanthropic efforts 
and all that you do for the community. 

Lots of love,

We want to thank Dr. Ken Fine for all the wonderful years 
he has given to Mozaic Senior Life and for his 

thoughtfulness in working with us on our lecture series.

Congratulations to all three of our honorees on your 
well-deserved awards and thank you for all you do 

and have done for Mozaic Senior Life.

Sincerely,

Betsy & John Baron

Lois & Joel Coleman



Dr. Fine,
Thanks for the wonderful care. You added 

two years to the life of our wife and mother.

Jennifer C. Moorin Family

Congratulations to the honorees! 
We are delighted to support the 

Women’s Auxiliary of Mozaic Senior Life. 
Dayna and Susan - Thanks for being the best!

Caryl Ferber Poser & Peter Poser

Thank you for all your good work.

We are pleased to support the 
Women’s Auxiliary of Mozaic Senior Life 

for their dedication and service to others. 
Congratulations to 

Patti and Alan Masarek and Dr. Ken Fine 
on these well-deserved awards!

Tom Kruger & Maureen Bailie

Nancy & Michael Marcus



Patti and Alan,
You rock! Job well done! Huge congrats! 

Mozaic is so lucky to have you on their team.

With love,
Beth & David Swirnow

Congratulations to the honorees, 
Patti and Alan Masarek and Dr. Ken Fine. 

We truly appreciate all your years of 
service to Mozaic Senior Life.

Dr. Robert & Mandy Stanton

With deep appreciation 
to all the honorees for your 

commitment and contributions.

Amy & Glenn Rich
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“We service our steady, faithful customers.”

PROUD TO SUPPORT THE 
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matthew.bavolack@marcumllp.com 

FRANK MICELI, PARTNER
860.760.0615   /   Hartford, CT
frank.miceli@marcumllp.com 

We salute 

for their incredible generosity 
and all they do for the Jewish community. 

L’Chaim! To continued success!

Rabbi Schneur & Chanie Wilhelm
& the Chabad of Milford-HCW

Board of Directors

PATTI & ALAN MASAREK 
ב”ה

HJ Sims Congratulates 
Tonight’s Honorees:

Patti and Alan Masarek
Arthur & Gladys Lunin 

Humanitarian Award Recipient

Dr. Kenneth Fine
Louis Lotstein Award for 

Distinguished Service Recipient

We applaud your many contributions and the positive impact 
you have on the Mozaic Senior Life Community.

2150 Post Road
Fairfield, CT 06824
203.418.900
hjsims.com

Investment Bank & 
Wealth Management 
since 1935. Member 
FINRA, SIPC.



 
 
 
 

Strategic partners in executive recruitment and   
proud supporters of Mozaic Senior Life 

 
Jeff Zegas, Jeff.Zegas@zurickdavis.com 

Myranne Janoff, Myranne@ZurickDavis.com 
Ellen Mahoney, Ellen.Mahoney@ZurickDavis.com 

www.zurickdavis.com 

We are Proud to Support  
Mozaic Senior Life!

Serving Fairfield and  
Westchester Counties since 1957 

Residential  |  Commercial  |  Municipal

 203.327.0500  |  www.rednissmead.com

LUXE FLORAL AND 
EVENT DESIGN

By Appointment:
 203-556-4877

Follow us on Instagram: 
@ruthridgewaydesigns

Patti and Alan – We are truly grateful for your incredible generosity 
and support, not only for Mozaic Senior Life but for the greater 

community. Your commitment to making a difference inspires us all 
and demonstrates the power of compassion and philanthropy.
Ken – Our heartfelt gratitude for your incredible contributions 

which have profoundly impacted our organization and the lives 
of countless Residents and clients. 

Dayna Hayden, Beth Tepper,
Nancy Bernstein, and Susan Freed



Sherry and Marlene! 
Thank you to the 

WA Board and Members, 
and all 

Mozaic Senior Life staff.

Congratulations 
Patti and Alan

In loving memory of 
Terry Hayden, 

we will miss you and 
the wonderful husband, 
father, and grandfather 

you were.

Congratulations 
to the honorees 

Patti, Alan, and Ken

Lisa & Ed Friedland
Cindy & Vivian 

Epstein

Laura & Norman Kaplan

Sandy, Beth, Louis, 
Andrew, Dara, 
Arin, Dayna, 
Logan & Eli

Congratulations
to this year’s honorees.

The Family of
Robert J. Ashkins

In loving memory 
of our parents 

Lillian and Lester Liberman

Congratulations to Patti, 
Alan, and Ken on receiving 
these prestigious awards. 

Mazel tov to Cindy, Vivian, 
Vanessa, Marlene, Sherry, and the

Women’s Auxiliary for creating another 
beautiful and meaningful event.

Loving thanks to Dayna, Susan, 
Nancy, and Beth for all you do 
behind the scenes with such 

care and dedication.

Alayne & Marty Burger

Lynn Blueweiss
Barbara & Rob Liberman

Tobi & Charlie Silver

Lisa Becker



Innovating Real Estate & Relocation

Daniel Amdur
CEO

damdur@movingstation.com
312-377-3684

9450 SW Gemini Drive, PMB 42979
Beaverton, OR 97008-7105

movingstation.com

  
 Your local provider since 2005. 
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CT Mental Health Specialists 
has been a leading psychiatric provider 

in Connecticut for the past 26 years, 
providing a full range of mental 

health services including:  
• Psychiatric services in nursing homes 

and assisted living facilities 
• Managing three inpatient geriatric 

psychiatric units
• Outpatient mental health services 
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Dworkin Dental digital v1

728 x 90

300 x 600

300 x 250

1080 x 1080

Congratulations to 
Patti and Alan Masarek 
and Dr. Kenneth Fine.

Dr. Fine,
Your service and dedication 
to Mozaic and the Residents 

of The Jewish Home has been
 unfailing, exemplary, and wise.

With many thanks,

Rabbi Evan Schultz, 
Rabbi Sarah Marion, 

and the entire staff 
and community at 

Congregation B’nai Israel, 
Bridgeport

Isabel & Stephen 
Moskowitz

Nancy & Dan MagidaBarbara Kauders



2385 Park Avenue 
Bridgeport, CT  06604 

Richard Eisenberg Niema Hirsch 
Rabbi Rabbi/Cantor 

Friends
Marshall Becker 

Dr. Ira & Phyllis Ann Bernstein

Commercial Kitchens, Inc.

Iris Driesen

Judi & Mike Fleischer

Sandra & Richard Friedman

Lydia & Scott Gerard

Sylvia Gordon

Jane & Bob Hillman

Judith Hochstadt

Orry S. Lev

Alan & Janet Nevas

Lawrence A. Sax

Adele Waife & 
Sandra Rothenberg

Ellen & Steve Wilner

Samuel Stern

Denise Fenton Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Kles

Lynn Flaster Paul 
& John Paul

Specializing in Estate Planning  l  Probate  l  Elder Law

office 203.353.0043 l cell 203.554.5368
don@maildirectadvertising.com
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DON LACERENZA

ABRAHAM M. HOFFMANN
A T T O R N E Y  A T  L A W

Abraham M. Hoffmann, Esq.
4154 Madison Avenue
Trumbull, CT 06611-3563
P 203-373-1350
F 203-373-1475
attyamh@msn.com
www.abrahamhoffmannlaw.com

Many thanks to 
Regina Madwed of 

Capitol PhotoInteractive
for photographing the 

event and to
Ruth Ridgeway of 

Ruth Ridgeway Designs
for the exquisite decor.

The Women’s Auxiliary
of Mozaic Senior Life



Life with Community

Concierge
Living

info@mozaiccl.org  ■  203-396-1140  ■  mozaicconciergeliving.org

A New Way of Living  Anything you want. Everything you 

need. And nothing less than you deserve. Welcome to a world 

where luxury and tranquility meet. Delight in our premier 

amenities, such as gourmet dining, a state-of-the-art fitness 

center, tranquil garden retreats, and a luxurious indoor 

pool and spa. Our beautifully appointed residences boast 

high-quality finishes, expansive layouts, and stunning views. 

Plan for Tomorrow, Live for Today We recognize that 

balancing the present with the future is crucial. That’s why we 

provide a holistic approach that ensures you can enjoy peace 

of mind now, while also preparing for what lies ahead. 

Limited Charter Memberships still available.

Patti and Alan,

We are so proud of the two of you.
Thank you for setting the 

example for our family of what 
it looks like to be selfless.
Congratulations on this 
well-deserved award.

 
Love, 

Betsy & Mike Masarek



The Temple B’nai Chaim family 
offers its sincere congratulations 

to tonight’s honorees

Temple B’nai Chaim Congregants
Patti and Alan Masarek

 
 
Temple B’nai Chaim 
82 Portland Avenue 
Georgetown, CT 
 
 

 
 
 
The Temple B’nai Chaim family offers its sincere congratulations to tonight’s honorees 
 

Temple B’nai Chaim Congregants 
Patti and Alan Masarek 

82 Portland Avenue  •  Georgetown, CT



We are grateful for Mozaic Senior Life and its mission to 
lovingly support our community. Our heartfelt thanks to 

Andrew and the entire Mozaic team of staff and 
volunteers for providing Residents such a truly 
welcoming, dignified and supportive home. 

Mozaic is not a facility - it’s home.
 

Our thanks to the Freedman family for their decades 
of commitment to Mozaic, and our best wishes and 
thanks to Dorothy “Dood” Freedman for her years 

of leadership, including as Board Chair, as well 
as her mentorship to Patti.

 
We are thankful to all who support this wonderful 

organization, and we are humbled to be 
honored among such an extraordinary group of 

Mozaic supporters.

Patti & Alan Masarek


